
The Mundella News 

 

 

Term 1 Week 7 October 2020 

 
Dear Parents, Carers and friends of Mundella, 
Another Friday, another term ends but what have we learned from the last seven weeks at 
school? 
 
It is clear that the children and teachers have worked hard to make the most of their time 
together. Finding out interesting information, developing skills and using written and 
spoken language, number and creativity to communicate their ideas and share their 
knowledge. 
 
The leadership, administration site and support teams have worked hard to keep the school 
open and keep the various systems and procedures finely tuned so that all runs smoothly. 
 
I continue to be proud of the effort that our school team puts in and the fantastic outcomes 
that we see as a result. You too, parents and friends of Mundella Primary School, are part of 
the team and part of the successes that we experience. 
 
Have a great half term break and we will see you all back on Monday 2nd November. 

 
Mr Westmorland 

DIARY 
November 

 06-11-20 Earth House Tag 

Day 

 09-11-20 Individual school 

photos 

 Starting 11.11.20 Year 5 

Swimming 

 Term 2 Year R outdoor 

learning on Mondays and 

Tuesdays. 

 Term 2 Year 1 outdoor 

learning-

Thursdays and 

Fridays. Both 

classes will need wellies to be 

left in school. 

 

Remember 

 

School breaks up on 

Friday 16th October for 

two weeks and we 

return on 

Monday 2nd November. 

Year 2 Walking Trip to Sandgate 
Castle 

 
Tuesday 10th November 

 
Children will be leaving after 

lunch and will be back in school 
for normal pick up time. 

 
They will need a sensible coat 

and footwear. 
  

 

Year 5 Swimming 
 

Year 5 swimming lessons start on 
Wednesday 11th November. The 

cost is £1.50 per week- £9 for the 
full term. Payments can be made 

online or via PayPoint. Please 
return the consent form by 
Wednesday 4th November. 

School Dinner Money  
  

Please ensure dinner money 
payments are made in advance 
where possible to avoid arrears 

building up. If you have any 
issues making payments then 
please speak to Mrs Milton or 
Mrs Gretton who are here to 

help. 
Class Attendance for the Week Ending – Friday 16th October 

95% or More 90%-94.9% Below 90% 

Potter 95% 
Shepherd 96.4% 
Morpurgo 97.7% 

Rauf 94.6% 
Zephaniah 95.4% 

Fletcher 93.8% 
 

 

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.shutterstock.com%2Fsearch%2Fcartoon%2Bwellies&psig=AOvVaw2zRLSZ1QRsj38sD6boBRsR&ust=1602941963138000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCJiR9oeguewCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAD


 

 

Writers of the Week 
 

Year R - Louie 
 
Year 1 - Stefan 
 
Year 2 - Ben 
 
Year 3 - William 
 
Year 4 - Aaleaiyah 
 
Year 5 - Skyla 
 
Year 6 - Jesse 

 

 
Stars of the Week 

 

Phase 1 Phase 2 Phase 3 

 

Year R - Scarlett 

 

Year 2 – Kadie-
Leigh 

 

Year 5 - Keira 

 

 
Year 1 - Leonardo 

 
 

Year 3 - Lacie 

 

Year 6 - Oscar 

  

Year 4 – Lily-Rose 
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